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Nonnye Grant jh:, \ 

To: Rick Moses w -1-- _1_1 

Subject: RE GS040 - Miami-Dade Housing Authority 

Great, will update MCD accordingly. Again, thanks for your help. Nonnye 
Gs 0 qo  -- 

From: Rick Moses 
Sent: Monday, February 21, 2011 11:20 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: GS040 - Miami-Dade Housing Authority 

Here is the current information. 

MIAMI-DADE HOUSING AGENCY 701 NW 1 Ct., 16th Floor 
Miami, FL 33136-3914 
Dawn Joiner 

Regional Coordinator 

7271 NE Miami Ct. 
305.756.41 61 
305.205.8228 (c) 
H. Patrick Brown 
Construction Manager 
1401 NW 7 St. Bldg. G 
Miami, FL 33125 
305.644.5311 
Pager 305.886.8776 

Alex Ballina 
Director 
701 NW I Ct., 16th 

Miami, FL 33136- 
Floor 

3914 

786.469.4143 
Fax 305.644.5225 
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From: Nonnye Grant i - 2 

1.: " 5  
Subject: RE: GS040 - Miami-Dade Housing Authority 

'-;: 'E 
That's great. Also, If you need to review the returned mail, which was our annual 
"update" letter, it has been placed in dkt 110000-OT, DN 01094-11. Thanks for your 

N u  
.r - Sent: Monday, February 21, 2011 10:35 AM 
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help. Nonnye :.I c 3  m 

From: Rick Moses 
Sent: Monday, February 21, 2011 10:26 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: GS040 - Miami-Dade Housing Authority 

I'm getting an answer for you. 33)W-P.A) \=c 33IA5-3L9U 
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From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Monday, February 21, 2011 9:00 AM 
To: Rick Moses 
Subject: GS040 - Miami-Dade Housing Authority 
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Good morning Rick, for your information we have had returned mail for the above that is on our 
"Gas Safety (GS)" list. All the phone numbers we have listed in MCD per the operator "are no 
longer in service". Are they still under the PSC jurisdiction? If so, hopefully you can get a 
good mailing address, liaisons, etc. so that I can update MCD. Should they no longer be in 
business, can you give me a date to place in the "inactive" field, so we can remove them from 
the "GS" list. Should you have any questions, please call me 413-6746. Thanks, Nonnye 
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